
PUBLIC NOTICE

BASSETT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS 

Pursuant to Education Code (EC) Section 60119 the District is required 
to hold an annual public hearing and adopt a resolution stating whether 
each pupil in the district has sufficient textbooks or instructional 
materials in specified subjects. The Bassett Unified School District 
will hold a public hearing on Instructional Materials at the regular 

meeting of the Board of Education. 

PUBLIC HEARING 

August 27, 2019 at 5:30 p.m.      
Bassett Unified School District 

Board Room
904 N. Willow Ave

La Puente, California 91746 

Questions may be directed to Dr. Diana Medina-Kinnart
Executive Director of Educational Services

(626) 931-3070

Posted: August 16 - 27, 2019
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